
1

Barbara Judge

From: Barbara Judge
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2001 7:07 PM
To: 'jack@trclab.com.tw'
Cc: Mike Kuo
Subject: FCC ID:  FU5FE001

Dear Sir;

Thank you for your recent application for equipment authorization.  The following issues must be addressed before 
processing can continue.

1. Please provide revised User's Manual that contains a statement in compliance with FCC Rule Part 15.21 
"Information to user" and also under a heading of CAUTION or IMPORTANT NOTE a statement such as:  "To comply with 
FCC RF exposure compliance requirements the following device operating considerations MUST be taken:  (1) Do not open 
case for any reason; and (2) Do not use if case is broken.

2. Please note that the Test Report refers to the FCC governing Rule Part as 15.233 for cordless phones.  This device 
is a portable transmitting device operating under Part 15.247 of the FCC Rules.  This is for your future reference, no action 
will be required at this time.

3. Please provide additional data and photos indicating that testing was conducted through three orthogonal axes in 
accordance with ANSI C63.4 1992 Section 13.1.4.1(3)"...with handheld or body worn devices rotated through three 
orthogonal axes to determine which attitude and configuration produces the highest emission relative to the limit."  Section 
5.1 of the Test Report does not clearly indicate that such actions were taken.

4. Please indicate which of the three orthogonal axes produced the highest emission relative to the limit and was then 
used in final testing.

5. Part 2.1033(b)(5) of the FCC Rules requires that a block diagram be provided.  The block diagram submitted cannot 
be read.  Please upload a new block diagram.

6. Please note:  It would seem that the equipment for which grant is sought operates with, and is marketed with 
another device that requires an equipment authorization, namely FCC ID:  FU5FB001.  On future applications where this is 
the case, please indicate so on the application.  You will find that section immediately before the ANTI-DRUG ABUSE 
CERTIFICATION.  No action will be required for this application.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue  
on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in 
application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should 
be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.

Best Regards,
Barbara L. JudgeBarbara L. Judge
______________________________________________________________________________
Barbara L. Judge
Vice President of Operations, N.A.
Compliance Certification Services
561F Monterey Road
Morgan Hill, CA 95037
408-463-0885 ext.104   
Fax:  408-463-0888
e-mail:  bjudge@ccsemc.com
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